
         WASHAKIE COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT #2  
                   

Summer 2021 

Jimmy Phelps 

Superintendent 

Levi Collins 

Principal 

Teacher of the Year 

 

Kindergarten and First Grade Graduation 

Pictured above:  Lorelei Greet, Milo Mills, Leif Taylor, Presley Ophus, Emberlyn DuPont-
Poncelet, Leah Mills, Evin Rice, Roslyn Wiechmann, Tessa Lyman,  Olive Truman, Rhett Galloway, 
Bear Murphy, Hunter Beall, Lacee Greet, Calvin Loveless. 

Because of Covid, last year’s kindergartners didn’t get a graduation, so we did a combined grad-
uation this year! 

Congratulations 
to Mr. Dusty 
Stephenson, 
our K-12 Art 
Teacher.  He is 
our Teacher of 
the Year.  Awe-
some job Mr. 
Stephenson, we 
are lucky to 
have you teach-
ing in Ten 
Sleep! 

Have an awe-
some summer 
everyone, we 
will see you 
all in August! 
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Dare Graduation 

Fifth graders graduated from DARE on May 12th.  
Congrats to Breckyn Dykstra for winning the essay 
contest. 

Kindergarten Jumpstart 
   If your child will begin Kindergarten this next school year, we would like to 
invite him/her to an additional educational opportunity provided through our 
Kindergarten Jumpstart  Program.  Mrs. Schwarz will work with the new kin-
dergarten students on familiarizing themselves with their kindergarten class-
room and the school. 
   Kindergarten Jumpstart will run from July 19th thru July 23rd from 8:00 am 
to 12:30 pm.  Snacks and lunches will be provided.  Transportation will be pro-
vided for students living out of town.  Please let the school know if your child 
will need transportation. 
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Driver’s Education 
   Drivers Education Class will begin Monday June 7th and run for two 
weeks.  Cost for the course is $75.00 for in district students and $150.00 for 
out of district. Students must have either a driver’s license or permit before 
taking this course.  Classes will be held from 8:30AM until 4:00PM daily (with 
the possibility of running later on driving days). The front door to the school 
will be open for student access.  Please bring pencil & paper as the rest of the 
instructional material will be provided. Lunch will not be provided. 
   Each student will drive approximately 6-8 hours and observe at least 12 
hours. Students will practice driving on dirt roads, residential areas, two lane 
highways as well as the interstate.  Please contact Mr. Ernie Beckley at 307-
272-2295 with any questions and contact the office 366-2233, extension 420 
if you wish to enroll your child. 

Library Summer Reading Program 
   Join us this June for a great summer reading program called "Tails and Ta-
les." Library  programs will be held every Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday! 
We will have games, book challenges, arts and crafts and every Thursday 
there will be a special guest. Meet a special service dog or maybe even a red-
tailed hawk from the Draper Museum! What does a wildlife biologist do or a 
game warden? Meet them too!  Come to all of the programs or just a few,  but 
PLEASE sign up. Parents: the signup sheet went home with your child....check 
their backpack closely! Or stop at the library, register your child and pick up 
a calendar of events.   
   We are ready for summer!! The Ten Sleep Library will be open full time 
hours through June. Monday through Friday 8:00am-5:00pm and Saturday 
9:00am-1:00pm.  

PE Semester Final-A hike up the Salt Lick Trail.  Pictured 
below are the 6th and 8th graders at the top of the trail! 



Congratulations to our April Students of the Month 
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Above Left:  Kaitlyn Harstad, daughter of 
Todd & Shana Harstad. 

Above Right:  Erik Harstad, son of Todd 
and Shana Harstad. 

Left:  Elizabeth Lungren, daughter of 
Gabhriel and Luke Lungren. 

Below:  Asher Lyman and Walker Cooper 

at the top of the Salt Lick Trail. 



Congratulations to Boe Nichols for 
breaking the school’s 400M dash rec-
ord. Awesome Job!! 
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Ten Sleep School 

 

PO Box 105 

Ten Sleep  WY  82442 

Phone:  307-366-2223 

Fax:  307-366-2304 

www.wsh2.k12.wy.us 

 
PE Semester Final-A hike up the Salt Lick Trail.  Pic-
tured below top is the High School class and at the 
bottom are the 7th graders at the top of the trail!! 





 

WE HAVE KIDS BIKES 
AVAILABLE!  

If you know of a kid between the ages of 2 and 8 who needs a bike please let us 
know and we will match them up with one their size. FOR FREE!  

Contact us at: info@tntrailbreakers.org 

We are also on Facebook @TNTWyo and Instagram 
@tensleepnowoodtrailbreakers 

 

mailto:info@tntrailbreakers.org

	Final 2021
	2021 4-H Carnival (003)
	TNT Bike Rodeo 2021

